
4 November 2022 

Car Parking on School Site 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please can you ensure that you do not park in numbered parking bays in the 

school car park. These are reserved for school transport. If buses are unable 

to park in their spaces, this causes problems in being able to safely transition 

the children. 

 

Thank you 

The School Office 


